
[Your Name]  

[Your Address]  

[City, State, Zip Code]  

[Email Address]  

[Date]  

[Teacher's Name]  

[School's Name]  

[School's Address]  

[City, State, Zip Code]  

Dear [Teacher's Name],  

I hope this letter finds you well. As we come to the end of the school 

year, I wanted to take a moment to express my heartfelt gratitude for the 

incredible work you do as [Child's Name]'s kindergarten teacher.  

Your dedication and passion for teaching have made a remarkable impact on 

[Child's Name]'s growth and development this year. The way you create a 

nurturing and stimulating environment inspires not only the children but 

also us as parents.  

Thank you for your patience, creativity, and encouragement. [Child's 

Name] has learned so much under your guidance, and I can see the joy in 

their eyes when they talk about their experiences in your classroom.  

We appreciate all the extra hours you put into planning lessons and 

engaging activities, making learning fun and exciting. Your positive 

influence will undoubtedly shape their love for learning in the years to 

come.  

Once again, thank you for being such an exceptional teacher. We are truly 

grateful for everything you do!  

Warmest regards,  

[Your Name] 


